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  How America Lost Its Secrets Edward Jay
Epstein,2017 After details of American government
surveillance were published in 2013, Edward
Snowden, formerly a subcontracted IT analyst for
the NSA, became the center of an international
controversy: was he a hero, traitor,
whistleblower, spy? Was his theft legitimized by
the nature of the information he exposed? When is
it necessary for governmental transparency to give
way to subterfuge? Edward Jay Epstein [examines]
these and other questions, delving into both how
our secrets were taken and the man who took them--
Amazon.com.
  "A ""A Problem From Hell"" Samantha
Power,2013-05-14 A character-driven study of some
of the darkest moments in our national history,
when America failed to prevent or stop 20th-
century campaigns to exterminate Armenians, Jews,
Cambodians, Iraqi Kurds, Bosnians, and Rwandans.
  Geolocation Techniques Camillo Gentile,Nayef
Alsindi,Ronald Raulefs,Carole Teolis,2012-11-11
Basics of Distributed and Cooperative Radio and
Non-Radio Based Geolocation provides a detailed
overview of geolocation technologies. The book
covers the basic principles of geolocation,
including ranging techniques to localization
technologies, fingerprinting and localization in
wireless sensor networks. This book also examines
the latest algorithms and techniques such as
Kalman Filtering, Gauss-Newton Filtering and
Particle Filtering.
  Internet of Things. Information Processing in an
Increasingly Connected World Leon Strous,Vinton G.
Cerf,2019-03-19 This open access book constitutes
the refereed post-conference proceedings of the
First IFIP International Cross-Domain Conference
on Internet of Things, IFIPIoT 2018, held at the
24th IFIP World Computer Congress, WCC 2018, in
Poznan, Poland, in September 2018. The 12 full
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papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 24 submissions. Also included in
this volume are 4 WCC 2018 plenary contributions,
an invited talk and a position paper from the IFIP
domain committee on IoT. The papers cover a wide
range of topics from a technology to a business
perspective and include among others hardware,
software and management aspects, process
innovation, privacy, power consumption,
architecture, applications.
  Spy Camp Stuart Gibbs,2013-04-02 School may be
out for summer, but top-secret training continues
for aspiring spy Ben Ripley--and so does the
danger. Ben Ripley is a middle-schooler whose
school is not exactly average--he's spent the last
year training to be a top-level spy and dodging
all sorts of associated danger. So now that
summer's finally here, Ben's ready to have some
fun and relax. Except that's not going to happen,
because a spy-in-training's work is never done,
and the threats from SPYDER, an enemy spy
organization, are as unavoidable as the summer
heat. Will Ben be able to keep his cover--and his
cool?
  Mobile Cloud Computing Debashis De,2016-01-06
Minimize Power Consumption and Enhance User
ExperienceEssential for high-speed fifth-
generation mobile networks, mobile cloud computing
(MCC) integrates the power of cloud data centers
with the portability of mobile computing devices.
Mobile Cloud Computing: Architectures, Algorithms
and Applications covers the latest technological
and architectura
  The Book of Payments Bernardo Batiz-
Lazo,Leonidas Efthymiou,2016-12-04 This book
examines the nature of retail financial
transaction infrastructures. Contributions assume
a long-term outlook in their exploration of the
key financial processes and systems that support a
global transition to a cashless economy. The
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volume offers both modern and historic accounts
that demonstrate the constantly changing role of
payment instruments. It brings together different
theoretical approaches to the study, re-examining
and forecasting changes in retail payment systems.
Chapters explore a global transition to a cashless
society and contemplate future alternatives to
cash, cheques and plastic, featuring the
perspectives of academics from different
disciplines in conversation and industry
participants from six continents. Readers are
invited to discover the innovation in payment
systems and how it co-evolves with changes in
society and organisations through personal,
corporate and governmental processes.
  Adaptive Autonomous Secure Cyber Systems Sushil
Jajodia,George Cybenko,V.S. Subrahmanian,Vipin
Swarup,Cliff Wang,Michael Wellman,2020-02-04 This
book explores fundamental scientific problems
essential for autonomous cyber defense. Specific
areas include: Game and control theory-based
moving target defenses (MTDs) and adaptive cyber
defenses (ACDs) for fully autonomous cyber
operations; The extent to which autonomous cyber
systems can be designed and operated in a
framework that is significantly different from the
human-based systems we now operate; On-line
learning algorithms, including deep recurrent
networks and reinforcement learning, for the kinds
of situation awareness and decisions that
autonomous cyber systems will require; Human
understanding and control of highly distributed
autonomous cyber defenses; Quantitative
performance metrics for the above so that
autonomous cyber defensive agents can reason about
the situation and appropriate responses as well as
allowing humans to assess and improve the
autonomous system. This book establishes
scientific foundations for adaptive autonomous
cyber systems and ultimately brings about a more
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secure and reliable Internet. The recent advances
in adaptive cyber defense (ACD) have developed a
range of new ACD techniques and methodologies for
reasoning in an adaptive environment. Autonomy in
physical and cyber systems promises to
revolutionize cyber operations. The ability of
autonomous systems to execute at scales, scopes,
and tempos exceeding those of humans and human-
controlled systems will introduce entirely new
types of cyber defense strategies and tactics,
especially in highly contested physical and cyber
environments. The development and automation of
cyber strategies that are responsive to autonomous
adversaries pose basic new technical challenges
for cyber-security. This book targets cyber-
security professionals and researchers (industry,
governments, and military). Advanced-level
students in computer science and information
systems will also find this book useful as a
secondary textbook.
  Austin Powers Mike Myers,Michael
McCullers,1999-01-15 Just in time for the third
Austin Powers film installment--Austin Powers in
Goldmember--scheduled for release by New Line
Cinema on July 26, 2002, this ultimate how-to
guide shows readers how to go from square to
swinger in just secs, how to fight evil (as in Dr.
Evil), and includes a groovy cocktail guide and
tips on how to sound like a swinger. (July)
  103 Simple Transistor Projects Robert M.
Mendelson,Tom Kneitel,1981-01-01
  Violent Femmes Rosie White,2007-11-13 The female
spy has long exerted a strong grip on the popular
imagination. With reference to popular fiction,
film and television Violent Femmes examines the
figure of the female spy as a nexus of
contradictory ideas about femininity, power,
sexuality and national identity. Fictional
representations of women as spies have recurrently
traced the dynamic of women’s changing roles in
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British and American culture. Employing the
central trope of women who work as spies, Rosie
White examines cultural shifts during the
twentieth century regarding the role of women in
the professional workplace. Violent Femmes
examines the female spy as a figure in popular
discourse which simultaneously conforms to
cultural stereotypes and raises questions about
women's roles in British and American culture, in
terms of gender, sexuality and national identity.
Immensely useful for a wide range of courses such
as film and television studies, English, cultural
studies, women’s studies, gender studies, media
studies, communications and history, this book
will appeal to students from undergraduate level
upwards.
  CMOS: MIXED-SIGNAL CIRCUIT DESIGN R. Jacob
Baker,2008-06 Special Features: · Written by the
author of the best-seller, CMOS: Circuit Design,
Layout, and Simulation· Fills a hole in the
technical literature for an advanced-tutorial book
on mixed-signal circuit design from a circuit
designer's point of view· Presents more advance
topics, and will be an excellent companion to the
first volume About The Book: This book will fill a
hole in the technical literature for an advanced-
tutorial book on mixed-signal circuit design.
There are no competitors in this area. Mixed-
signal design is performed in industry by a select
few gurus . The techniques can be found in hard-
to-digest technical papers.
  Responsible Design, Implementation and Use of
Information and Communication Technology Marié
Hattingh,Machdel Matthee,Hanlie Smuts,Ilias
Pappas,Yogesh K. Dwivedi,Matti
Mäntymäki,2020-04-06 This two-volume set
constitutes the proceedings of the 19th IFIP WG
6.11 Conference on e-Business, e-Services, and e-
Society, I3E 2020, held in Skukuza, South Africa,
in April 2020.* The total of 80 full and 7 short
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papers presented in these volumes were carefully
reviewed and selected from 191 submissions. The
papers are organized in the following topical
sections: Part I: block chain; fourth industrial
revolution; eBusiness; business processes; big
data and machine learning; and ICT and education
Part II: eGovernment; eHealth; security; social
media; knowledge and knowledge management; ICT and
gender equality and development; information
systems for governance; and user experience and
usability *Due to the global COVID-19 pandemic and
the consequential worldwide imposed travel
restrictions and lockdown, the I3E 2020 conference
event scheduled to take place in Skukuza, South
Africa, was unfortunately cancelled.
  Popular Science ,1945-03 Popular Science gives
our readers the information and tools to improve
their technology and their world. The core belief
that Popular Science and our readers share: The
future is going to be better, and science and
technology are the driving forces that will help
make it better.
  Computing in Smart Toys Jeff K.T. Tang,Patrick
C. K. Hung,2017-08-10 The goal of this book is to
crystallize the emerging mobile computing
technologies and trends into positive efforts to
focus on the most promising solutions in services
computing. Many toys built today are increasingly
using these technologies together and it is
important to understand the various research and
practical issues. The book will provide clear
proof that mobile technologies are playing an ever
increasing important and critical role in
supporting toy computing, which is a new research
discipline in computer science. It is also
expected that the book will further research new
best practices and directions in toy computing.
The goal of this book is to bring together
academics and practitioners to describe the use
and synergy between the above-mentioned
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technologies. This book is mainly intended for
researchers and students working in computer
science and engineering, and for toy industry
technology providers, having particular interests
in mobile services. The wide range of authors of
this book will help the various communities
understand both specific and common problems. This
book facilities software developers and
researchers to become more aware of this
challenging research opportunity. As well, the
book is soliciting shall provide valuable
strategic outlook on the emerging toy industry.
  Internet of Things. IoT Infrastructures Benny
Mandler,Johann Marquez-Barja,Miguel Elias Mitre
Campista,Dagmar Cagáňová,Hakima Chaouchi,Sherali
Zeadally,Mohamad Badra,Stefano Giordano,Maria
Fazio,Andrey Somov,Radu-Laurentiu
Vieriu,2016-11-17 The two-volume set LNICST 169
and 170 constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-
conference proceedings of the Second International
Internet of Things Summit, IoT 360° 2015, held in
Rome, Italy, in October 2015. The IoT 360° is an
event bringing a 360 degree perspective on IoT-
related projects in important sectors such as
mobility, security, healthcare and urban spaces.
The conference also aims to coach involved people
on the whole path between research to innovation
and the way through to commercialization in the
IoT domain. This volume contains 62 revised full
papers at the following four conferences: The
International Conference on Safety and Security in
Internet of Things, SaSeIoT, the International
Conference on Smart Objects and Technologies for
Social Good, GOODTECHS, the International
Conference on Cloud, Networking for IoT systems,
CN4IoT, and the International Conference on IoT
Technologies for HealthCare, HealthyIoT.
  Wireless Communications Andrea
Goldsmith,2005-08-08 Wireless technology is a
truly revolutionary paradigm shift, enabling
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multimedia communications between people and
devices from any location. It also underpins
exciting applications such as sensor networks,
smart homes, telemedicine, and automated highways.
This book provides a comprehensive introduction to
the underlying theory, design techniques and
analytical tools of wireless communications,
focusing primarily on the core principles of
wireless system design. The book begins with an
overview of wireless systems and standards. The
characteristics of the wireless channel are then
described, including their fundamental capacity
limits. Various modulation, coding, and signal
processing schemes are then discussed in detail,
including state-of-the-art adaptive modulation,
multicarrier, spread spectrum, and multiple
antenna techniques. The concluding chapters deal
with multiuser communications, cellular system
design, and ad-hoc network design. Design insights
and tradeoffs are emphasized throughout the book.
It contains many worked examples, over 200
figures, almost 300 homework exercises, over 700
references, and is an ideal textbook for students.
  San Francisco Chronicle Index ,1979
  iOS Hacker's Handbook Charlie Miller,Dion
Blazakis,Dino DaiZovi,Stefan Esser,Vincenzo
Iozzo,Ralf-Philip Weinmann,2012-04-30 Discover all
the security risks and exploits that can threaten
iOS-based mobile devices iOS is Apple's mobile
operating system for the iPhone and iPad. With the
introduction of iOS5, many security issues have
come to light. This book explains and discusses
them all. The award-winning author team, experts
in Mac and iOS security, examines the
vulnerabilities and the internals of iOS to show
how attacks can be mitigated. The book explains
how the operating system works, its overall
security architecture, and the security risks
associated with it, as well as exploits, rootkits,
and other payloads developed for it. Covers iOS
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security architecture, vulnerability hunting,
exploit writing, and how iOS jailbreaks work
Explores iOS enterprise and encryption, code
signing and memory protection, sandboxing, iPhone
fuzzing, exploitation, ROP payloads, and baseband
attacks Also examines kernel debugging and
exploitation Companion website includes source
code and tools to facilitate your efforts iOS
Hacker's Handbook arms you with the tools needed
to identify, understand, and foil iOS attacks.
  Security and Privacy in Wireless and Mobile
Networks Georgios Kambourakis,Félix Gómez
Mármol,Guojun Wang,2018-04-13 This book is a
printed edition of the Special Issue Security and
Privacy in Wireless and Mobile Networks that was
published in Future Internet
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